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Dear Preschool Families 
 
Welcome to the beginning of the school year! 

 

Thank you for attending Orientation. Please take time to read through the informational packets 

you received at Orientation.  

 

Please: 

• send a water bottle each day with your child’s name on it. 

• always have a change of clothes in your child’s backpack and a Ziplock bag for any damp 

or wet items. Double check backpacks before the next school day. 

• check your email daily! You may have missing paperwork, teacher updates, office info, etc.   

• remember that tuition is due no later than the 15 of every month.  

 

Upcoming Activity 

Family Fun Outing(s) – We plan one family fun outing per month. These take place on Friday 

mornings at 9:30 AM and are for family participation, if available. We meet at a designated 

location, and usually spend about an hour enjoying the opportunity to interact outside of the 

preschool. Families may always stay longer if desired.  

 

September  

• The first Family Fun Outing is Friday, September 20, 9:30 AM at Spring Meadow Lake. 

 

To Plan Ahead 

• Picture Day is Tuesday and Wednesday, October 15 and 16 (more information to come) 

• No Preschool on Thursday, October 17 for Educator Conferences 

 

We are excited to be starting this new preschool year together with you! If at any time you have 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s teacher or myself. We 
always value and appreciate your feedback! 
 
Love and Blessings,    
  
Brenda Stoltz 
Director 
Our Redeemer’s Lutheran Preschool 
 
406-442-7842, Ext. 20 
brenda@ourredeemerlives.org 
preschool@ourredeemerlives.org 
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